
Kentucky Public Service Commission 

P.O. Box 615 

Frankfort, Ky. 40602 

Re: Case No. 2019-00389 

Ky. Power rate increase request 

To Whom It May Concern, 

RECEIVED 
DEC 0 9 2019 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

I urge the Commission to reject Kentucky Power's request to increase customer's bills to pay for a 

Selective Catalytic Reduction System for the Rockport, Indiana generating plant. 

Customers should not have to pay for environmental equipment for a plant in another state and owned

by Indiana-Michigan Power who is a division of American Electric Power, NOT Kentucky Power owned. 

The majority of Kentucky families are low income and barely make it from paycheck to paycheck now 

without another increase to the power bill. 

Please do not vote on this without considering the customers as well. Kentucky citizens are counting on 

you to not approve this increase. 

~~~----~ 
Chris Friley 

440 Lakeside Drive 
Jackson, Ky. 41339 




